
 
TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING 

Wednesday, March 17, 2021 
 

Meeting commenced at 1:00 p.m 
 
Present at Meeting:   Chief Melanson, Jim Ruzbasan, Russ Arnold, Jim Platosh, Lt. Buckley,  Kat 
Krajewski, Sgt Vincent, and Amber Rush  

 

 

New Business: 

 

0321-01  Request for crosswalk or sidewalk from West District School to the Bushey (Land 

Trust) property across Coppermine Road. 

 

Group discussed feasibility/cost of project. Would need to T-up intersection (move 

stop sign), paint crosswalk, add ADA ramps and determine who is responsible for 

upkeep. Significant cost involved (upwards of 9k). Person making request notified us 

that they want to get input of teachers and will need input of owners of Land Trust 

before anything can move forward. Will also need to find out how many classes per 

year will be taking this field trip across the road. 

 

Item Tabled until School gives us more data/input. 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Amber Rush- Police Management Assistant 

 


